
  Redscope Primary School 

Summer 2 Home Learning 

Expected Learning  

Reading  We expect that children read a minimum of three times a week to an 
adult or older sibling. Please record this in their planner. 
Children achieve 5 house points for reading three times in a week.  

Spelling  All children have spellings to learn each week. These are sent home in 
your child’s Reading Diary. Please make sure that your child practises. 
Just 5 minutes, three times a week will make a huge difference.  
They are tested on a Friday and bring new spellings home. 

Mathematics  Children need to practise their number facts regularly. Little and often 
is the key to getting these embedded.  
Children’s number target for this half term is to learn to count in 3’s 
to 36. They should be able to count in rote and this will in turn then 
help them to learn their 3 times table. 
Skip counting by 3 is a method of counting numbers by skipping two 
numbers in between and directly jumping on the third number. This 
method is useful in the process of learning addition. Starting from 0, 
we keep on adding 3 to each previous number to obtain the next 
number in the list. 

 

Additional Curriculum Task 

Please choose at least one item from the menu below and bring the home learning into 

school by the end of half term. This task can be done with adults. Children can choose more 

than one if they wish. The more creative the better! 

 Make a World Map and mark where Australia is on the map. 

 

 Research the climate and weather in Australia. How is it similar and different to 

England? 

 

 Find out about some of the famous landmarks in Australia and present your findings. 

Which would you most like to visit and why? 

 

 Research the continent Australia and present the information you find. 

 

 Write a report about the animals that can be found in   Australia. 


